From: Russell Clark

Sent: 21 December 2023 10:25

To: Planning

Subject: 2023/4104/P - 7 Haversham Place, London N6 6NG
Dear Sirs,

We note that there has been a comment on this application. We just wanted to add a few comments:
1. The builder used the same materials on the dormers of No. 7 to make it match with No. 4 and No. 5. We

have been informed that No. 1 was a lead dormer. However, it turns out that it is actually lead faced with
slate cheeks.

2. The Residents Committee, which is made up of the seven properties, and the majority of the group have
voted to keep the existing cheeks at No. 7 in slate. Thus, keeping the adjoining properties consistent, thus
avoiding any further scaffolding, works etc.

3. The dormers of No.7 are not visible within the Haversham Estate.

I would be grateful if this information could be taken into account when you make your decision.

Kind regards,

Russell Clark

Clark Dcsigns | imited

Chartered 5urvcgors & Architectural Dcsigncrs
39 Reculver Road, Herne Bay, Kent, CT6 6LQ

ww.clarkdesignsltd.co.uk
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